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Brothers and Sisters, 
Local 97’s tentative agreement with National Grid did not pass ratification. We have decided to extend 
the current Collective Bargaining Agreement to Midnight June 17th, 2023. This will allow the Union 
and Company to continue discussions regarding a new contract and to include outstanding Article 
XXIIIs.  
The voices of our members were heard at the explanation/ vote meetings across the divisions. More 
time is needed to properly address those issues. More information on the contract negotiations will be 
communicated with the membership when available.  
 
In Solidarity 
 
Michael Shelby 
President/ Business Manager 
IBEW Local 97 
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